
March 21, 2013 
 
      
Mr. Steve King     
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:   Transmittal Letter for Tariff No. 5 Revision, Time Schedule 10 Revision 
  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 

Dear Mr. King: 

The following documents were submitted online including this letter. 
 
1.  Tariff No. 5, 2st Revised Page10 & Original Page 11 and Time Schedule No. 10 2nd 
Revised Page No. 10 & Original Page No. 12 
 
These revisions and additions are intended to clearly and unequivocally memorialize our 
intention to conduct both SCHEDULED and SHARED RIDE DOOR TO DOOR service 
between Whidbey Island and Bellingham International Airport.  With these submissions 
we are beginning the process to correct the misinformation and misinterpretation that has 
plagued all of our previous filings regarding these services. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Solin 
Mike Lauver 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC  
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle     C-1077 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 
 


